
CRAWFORD
MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

March 5, 2025

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians:

We are pleased to offer your 5th grade students the opportunity to get their required 6th grade physical

completed at school this year. For your convenience we are offering the opportunity to have these

physical completed at your school.

Attached to this letter you will find the physical form and required consent form to allow your student

to receive their physical exam by one of our CMH Practitioners on Tuesday May 6, 2025, at Lincoln

Grade School.

Answer the questions and sign the "health history" portion of the physical form.

Complete the clinic patient registration form and bring a copy of your insurance card with you.

We accept Medicaid and most Insurances. Be sure to include the name of the Insurance

Company and the ID and/or policy number. If you have any questions regarding your insurance

or if your child doesn't have insurance, please give us a call at 618-544-5517.

We had a few plans deny claims when performed at the school vs a Providers office. Please

ensure your insurance plan covers for a physical to be performed at a school.

Return all listed paperwork above, along with this letter marking which day you would like to advantage

of these services. Send this information with your child to your school by Monday April 21, 2025, to

take advantage of these services.

Sincerely,

Crawford Memorial Hospital

Rural Health Clinics










